
 

 

 

March 11, 2020 

 

Dear Students, 
 
There will be no classes held on campus Thursday, March 12 thru Wednesday, March 18. 
Online classes will continue as scheduled 
 
Classes will resume Thursday, March 19 through distance learning. We will be sending 
additional information regarding this update via My LaGuardia and email.  
 
During this time LaGuardia’s campus will remain open for students to access service 
areas, including the Library and offices.  
 
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Paul Arcario 
Interim President 
 

 


